
Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

I hope that you are enjoying your Memorial Day weekend. As we gather with family and friends
for a BBQ or outing, let us remember… Memorial Day is a Federal holiday, observed on the last
Monday of May, honoring the men and women who died while serving in the U.S. military.
Originally known as Decoration Day, it originated in the years following the Civil War and
became an official Federal holiday in 1971. Many Americans observe Memorial Day by visiting
cemeteries or memorials, holding family gatherings and participating in parades.

On this weekend, let us remember, honor and appreciate these men and women.

-Dr. Caponegro

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter
words but to live by them.” - John F. Kennedy


